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ONE DIRECTION YOUTH SERVICEONE DIRECTION YOUTH SERVICEONE DIRECTION YOUTH SERVICE
(N(N(NOTOTOT THETHETHE BBBOYOYOY BBBANDANDAND!)!)!)

The final LYWA Youth Service for 2012 is
being held on Saturday 8th of December and
is being hosted by Rockingham Lutheran
Church (Cnr. Currie St. & Swallowtail Pde.
Warnbro).
Food will be for sale from 6pm and the
service will commence at 7pm.
All are invited to attend and celebrate
another year of LYWA’s ministry to young
people in WA.
Check this event our on Facebook page For
more information, please email
lywa@wa.lca.org.au or call 0406 763 393.

LYWA MLYWA MLYWA MANAGEMENTANAGEMENTANAGEMENT CCCOMMITTEEOMMITTEEOMMITTEE EEELECTIONSLECTIONSLECTIONS
The elections for the 2013 LYWA Management
Committee will be held on Sunday 16th

December, at 2.30pm, at Bethlehem Lutheran
Church (cnr. Robinson Rd. & Weld Crt.
Morley). If you are interested in helping to
shape LYWA’s ministry for 2013 or would like
to contribute to the committee in any way,
we would love you to attend. For more
information, please email lywa@wa.lca.org.au

JAN CAMP 2013 EXTRAVAGANZAJAN CAMP 2013 EXTRAVAGANZAJAN CAMP 2013 EXTRAVAGANZA
(R(R(RECORDECORDECORD AAATTEMPTTTEMPTTTEMPT!)!)!)

Jan Camp 2013 is being held from Friday 18th

until Sunday 20th of January, 2013 at Advent
Park Campgrounds (Maida Vale). We will be
attempting to set a LYWA Camp attendance
record – we’d love to reach 100 attendees!
If you are aged 12-18 years, or have
attended a LYWA Jan Camp or YAC in the
past 10 years, we’d love to see you there.
LYWA is offering a Super Pre-Christmas
Special camp fee of $70, so get your form
and deposit in quick (form and deposit must
be received by December 25th to qualify)!
For more information, please email
lywa@wa.lca.org.au or call 0411 438 721.

LCA YLCA YLCA YOUTHOUTHOUTH FFFORUMORUMORUM
In October, the LCA Board for Youth & Family
Ministry (BYFM) hosted the inaugural LCA
Youth Forum, which brought together young

people from every district of the LCA, with
the aim of giving young people a voice within
our church. The young people spent a
weekend in Adelaide discussing issues that
will be considered at the LCA General Synod
in 2013, as well as some “hot” topics that are
relevant to our church.
WA was extremely well represented by three
young people from LYWA (selected by the
Management Committee); Sarah Bushby,
Laura Druskat and Jon Solmundson, along
with Maria Price (LYWA’s Ministry
Coordinator) as their chaperone. All who
attended found the weekend to be extremely
beneficial and the BYFM is very pleased with
what was achieved. If you would like to read
more about what was discussed at the forum,
please visit http://www.lca.org.au/youth-
forum-highlights-barriers-to-faith.html

THANK YOU!THANK YOU!THANK YOU!
LYWA would like to thank everyone who has
contributed to our ministry in 2012.
Thanks to St Johns Perth, Ocean Keys
Clarkson, Ocean Forest Dalyellup and
Rockingham Mandurah for your camp
sponsorship. Thanks to our dedicated camp
cooks, Monica & Rob Bodenstaff, Maya
Krajewski, Moppy Dell’Antonio, Lynne Hart,
Glenda & Robert McTaggart and Tracy Adams.
Thanks also to the congregations who hosted
youth services – St Johns Perth, Ocean Keys
Clarkson and Rockingham Mandurah.
We would also like to thank those who
continue to pray for LYWA’s ministry – we are
so blessed to have such a supportive district.
LYWA would like to wish everyone in the
LCAWA District a very merry Christmas and a
safe New Year.


